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April 21, 2021 

 

Dear Chief Temple, 

Our records indicate that you were initially appointed to fill a seat on the SETRAC Board of 

Directors that expires in July 2021. 

 

Attached please find the form to be re-nominated to the Board of Directors representing Ft. 

Bend County EMS for the term July 2021-July 2024.  Please scan the completed form to me.  If 

you decide not to seek re-nomination to the board, please recommend a successor to the 

authorized authority. 

 

On behalf of the SETRAC staff and all stakeholders in our nine counties, we want to thank you 

for your support of SETRAC. 

 

Very respectfully, 

Donald H. Morrison 
 

Donald H. Morrison 
Chief Financial Officer 


